
Join the Upper Riccarton Library Code Club! 
 

Code Club Aotearoa, Christchurch City Libraries and Verizon Connect are proud to offer a 

free​ ​Code Club for school children years 5-8.  
 

The Code Club will run for one hour per week during the school term, and Verizon 
Connect technologists will support the children to learn to code. 

 

 
 

Sessions start Thursday 16th August | 4.15 – 5.15pm  
Free​ for school children years 5-8 

Enrol your child by at ​https://codeclub.nz/join/wMf0M  
or text Kate 0273792995 with your child’s name and 

UpperRicc as reference   
 

https://codeclub.nz/join/wMf0M

